
BOARD OF HEALTH MINUTES   November 2nd, 2016   5:00 

 

PRESENT:  

Tim Barnett, Erik Lowe, Hans Van Ness and Omar Johnson 

 

DWA PlAN REVIEW APPROVED:  

Michael Piezek 16-87 (Plan approved) 

 

DWA NOT APPROVED: 

Michael Piezek 16-87 (Board requesting well permit) 

 

ADDITION NOT APPROVED: 

Richard Bertkau 7-130.4 

Stephen Hart 10-53(Question regarding bathroom plans) 

 

TITLE 5 INSPECTION REPORTS FILED:  

Judith Fisher 10-267 

 

LANDFILL/REFUSE DISTRICT:  

 

TRAILER PERMITS: 

David Henderson 10-2.1 (Board requesting completion of the newest application and answers to two 

questions). 

 

BEACHES/EM/MDPH: The season for all beaches have officially ended.  The Board was presented with the 

weekly Zika and local mosquito report. 

 

ANIMAL REVIEW FORM:  

 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS: Provided an update on the West Tisbury Winter Farmer’s Market.  Also provided a 

brief report on State and regional drought conditions and information on new studies related to Chromium 6 

being detected in some  drinking water supplies.  Discussed the cooler/freezer condition at the West Tisbury 

school/  Health Agent shared that monitoring is being conducted to make certain temperature requirements 

are being maintained in line with codes and regulations.  Board signed off allowing the newly hired Animal 

Control Officer (Prudence Fisher) to assist the Health Agent with quarantines.  Shared with the Board the 

most recent West Tisbury school water testing results. 

 

Time was reserved for topics that the chair did not reasonable anticipate: Discussed the upcoming all Board 

meeting related to the MIT Tick (mouse genetic alteration) project for the purpose of gaging Board members 

levels of involvement.  



 

PERMITS: 

 

CORRESPONDENCE NOTED 

IN 

 


